
	 Cold & Flu Season Reminder  

Cold and flu season is on the rise and ever present. Please take a moment 
to review TRC's illness policy BELOW for Radical Kids. In addition to the 
policy, please remember that if your child is not well and you decide they sit 
with you in church, please keep them with you. The infant nursing room is 
NOT an option for you and your child to hang out in during church. Thank 
you for helping keep our little ones as healthy as we can over the next 
several months. 

TRC Radical Kids ILLNESS POLICY 
While we value every opportunity to minister to children and their parents, 
for the comfort of ill children and for the health of other children and 
workers, we ask that you not put them in the nursery or children’s functions 
if they exhibit signs of illness. It is possible for a child to unknowingly 
expose other children and workers to an illness. 

Children showing signs of an illness should be cared for at home. Children 
should be free of fever for 24 hours and past the stage of contagiousness 
for their illness before being brought to church nursery or children’s 
facilities. Parents of children who appear to develop symptoms during a 
church session will be summoned. The parents will be expected to come 
immediately for the child. 

Compliance with these policies is necessary to assure the health and 
safety of all children and workers. We thank you for your cooperation. 


